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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Agenda item #21-0839 Meeting date 5/18/21 

Joseph Cardinale <jkcardinale@yahoo.com> Mon, May 17, 2021 at 8:04 PM
To: "EDC.COB@edcgov.us" <EDC.COB@edcgov.us>

 To the Board of Supervisor,
Agenda Item #21-0839
Meeting 5-18-21

As parents and grandparents who lives in South Lake Tahoe for almost twenty years it’s appalling that the Board
of Supervisor would even consider allowing a state wide hub for sexual predators in our community. Especially
where  it is located, next to middle school and near the Boys and Girls Cub. These sex
offenders upon completion of their sentence could be release into our community. This is not appropriate for
our community. Have you considered the consequence of this decision and the results that could be inflicted on
families and children in our community? Will your decision be based on financial greed or the safety of our
children and community? This will also be a financial and travel hardship for the families who have children in
the juvenile system who will be transferred to Placerville from South Lake Tahoe. 

Please do not allow this to happen to our community.

Joe and Kate Cardinale


